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   GCSEs, AS and A level awarding: summer 2020 
 

 
Dear Year 11 and 13 Families 
 
The government has announced today how the students, who were due to take public 
examinations in the summer 2020, will receive their grades. Please go to our latest news page on 
our website for further information or visit the government website where you can read specific 
documents for parents and students. ​GCSEs, AS and A level awarding: summer 2020 
 
Please see the letter written to students from Oqual.  
 
We will be in touch with you again after the Easter break closure.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher  

 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/gcses-as-and-a-level-awarding-summer-2020

